
-----Original Message----- 
From: John Sarson [mailto:John.Sarson@stobartair.com]  
Sent: 08 April 2013 10:48 AM 
To: Stations and Depots 
Subject: Review of the General Approval (Stations) 2010 & General Approval (Depots) 2010 
 
For the attention of Stuart Freer 
 
I refer to the letter dated 26 February 2013 from Gerry Leighton. 
 
Annex B: General Approval (Stations) 2010 - proposed changes 
 
Stobart Rail Limited ("SRL") agrees with the changes proposed in paragraphs 1 to 5. 
 
Annex C: General Approval (Depots) 2010 - proposed changes 
 
SRL does not operate depots but agrees with the logic of the proposed change. 
 
Annex D: proposed amendments to your template access agreements 
 
SRL agrees with the changes proposed in paragraphs 1 to 3. 
 
John Sarson 
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